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Tuesday, 15 January 2019
Dear Graduate Students,


We value your interest and feedback in the process of appointing new tenure-track faculty members within the Faculty of Education. Your ongoing engagement with candidate presentations demonstrates the strength of our graduate community and the involvement of our graduate students within the life of this Faculty. As part of the appointment process, we welcome your written opinions on potential candidates, if you have attended their public presentations. All written opinions will be reviewed and considered by the Appointments Committee in their deliberations. In submitting your opinions, please consider the following guidelines:

· State in your letter that you attended the candidate’s public presentation

· Declare any conflicts of interest including personal affiliations or collaborative working relationships

· Base your opinion of the candidate on evidence from the public presentation or the candidate’s CV (if available or provided)

· Consider the strengths and assets the candidate brings to our Faculty in relation to the job description and in relation to our Faculty needs (ask yourself: How would this candidate enhance teaching, research, and service in our Faculty?)
· If you raise a concern about a candidate in your letter, ensure that your concern is supported with evidence and articulated professionally and respectfully

· Compare candidates only if you have attended each of the candidates’ presentations

· It is most helpful to the Appointments Committee when letters provide evidence that document the strengths and perceived contributions of each candidate to our Faculty 

· Always be respectful of candidates and their efforts keeping your opinions professional (having a colleague read your letter prior to submitting it to the Committee is a useful strategy)

We hope these guidelines are helpful as your write your opinions on the candidates. We look forward to receiving your feedback on this year’s candidates. 

Sincerely,

The Appointments Committee



